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SIOUXLAND---AN ISU/UNL WORKSHOP WILL HELP ADDRESS CROPLAND ISSUES FOR
FARMERS WHO ARE SEEING THEIR FARMLAND EMERGE FROM THE RECEDING FLOOD
WATERS.

  

FLOOD RECOVERY FOR CROPLAND WILL BE CONDUCTED VIA WEBINAR AT SEVERAL
VIEWING SITES IN BOTH IOWA AND NEBRASKA.

  

EXTENSION AGRICULTURE STAFF WILL DISCUSS DEBRIS REMOVAL, POST FLOODING
SOILS AND CROP INSURANCE ON FLOODED LAND.

  

THE WEBINAR WILL BE HELD ON SEPTEMBER 12TH FROM 9:30 A.M. TO NOON IN
ONAWA AND DAKOTA CITY.

  

FOR MORE INFORMATION OR TO ATTEND THIS WEBINAR, CALL 712-423-2175.
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